MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
COACHELLA VALLEY UNIFED SCHOOL DISTRICT
AND
COACHELLA VALLEY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION

October 11, 2023

This Memorandum of Understanding is entered into by and between the Coachella Valley

Unified School District (“District”) and the Coachella Valley Teachers Association
(“Association”).

RECITALS

The District shall pay District Support Services Counselors using the District Support Services
Counselors salary schedule 19C. This MOU will go into effect on October 11, 2023.

For the District: For the Association:
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